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5/14 McTeacher 

Night McDonalds-

Belvidere 

5/26 No School 

5/28 NBHS Gradua-

tion 

5/30  All Library 

Books Due 

5/30  All Overdrawn 

Lunch Accounts 

Must Be Paid 

6/2 Kindergarten 

Field Trip 

6/3 1st Grade Field 

Trip 

6/4  Staff Retirement 

and Recognition 3:30

-5:00  @ Poplar 

Grove Elementary 

6/5  Field Day 

6/5 Middle School 

Promotion Cere-

mony 

6/6  Last Full Day of 

School-8:00-2:45 Re-

port Cards Issued 

 

Library Notes 
It's been a busy year in the library! Please make sure all books are re-
turned on or before May 30th to be inventoried. We have some won-
derful readers at Poplar Grove Elementary and as we all 
know.....Readers are Leaders!! Keep reading during the summer 
months and be the leaders you are destined to be!  
 
School is almost out, but some of the school libraries will be busy this 
summer.  The libraries at Capron Elementary and Poplar Grove Elemen-
tary will be open weekly from June 10th to July 30th for students to 
check out books, attend story time, participate in the summer reading 
program, and use the computers.  
Poplar Grove’s library hours will be Tuesdays from 9:00 a.m. to noon 
with story time at 10:00 a.m. and Wednesday from 5:00 to 8:00 p.m. 
with story time at 6:30 p.m.   Capron’s hours will be on Wednesdays 
from 9:00 a.m. to noon and story time will be at 9:30 a.m.  Students 
are invited to visit the libraries even if they do not attend that particular 
school.  
New this year is “Books on Wheels”. For families who may find it diffi-
cult to visit a school library, North Boone’s little white school bus will be 
packed full of books and will be stopping at three locations within the 
school district.  “Books on Wheels” will run on Tuesdays with the fol-
lowing approximate times: 1:00 -1:30 p.m.—Capron Mobile Home Park:  
2:00 -2:45 p.m.— Candlewick Subdivision; and  3:00 -3:45 p.m.—
Oaklawn Mobile Home Park. North Boone’s Summer Library Program is 
free! Watch for more details in report card envelopes at the end of the 
year.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

 

We would like to wish Mrs. Key and Mrs. Wallace a very happy retire-
ment!  They will be missed and we would like to wish them all the best.  
The NBCUSD Staff Retirement and Recognition will be Wednesday, 
June 4th at Poplar Grove Elementary, 3:30-5:00 pm.  Please join us! 

Help Us Say Goodbye  
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Lunch Money Reminder 

Field Day at Poplar Grove will be Thursday, June 5th.  The students will be outside all 

morning weather permitting.  Lunch will be served, your student has the option of 

bringing a lunch from home or purchasing one from school.  Please make sure your 

child is ready for the day with proper shoes, sunscreen, and comfortable clothing.  

Parents are welcome, there will also be volunteer sign up sheets coming home.  If 

you wish to help out, please return the form to the school. 

Field Day Info 

As the school year comes to an end, please keep track of your student’s lunch bal-

ance.  Notes are sent home each week.   We will be serving hot lunch until June 6th.  

Please make sure your student has lunch money on their account for all meals they 

will be eating until June 6th.  All overdrawn lunch accounts will need to be brought 

current by May 30th.   

School Supply Boxes 
We are currently working with a company to offer school supply boxes for next 

year.  This program allows you to order all of your student’s school supplies.  The 

supplies will be at the school in the fall at our open house.  We will have 2 order 

dates, one will be due by the end of May and the other orders can be placed during 

registration in the fall.  A flyer will be coming home with more details.   

End Of The Year Info 
 The last day of school is June 6th.  It will be a full day of student attendance.  

Lunch will be served or your student may bring a lunch from home.   

 

 Registration for next year will be July 23rd and July 31st from 1:-00-8:00 pm at 

North Boone High School.  All families must register at that time.  Please contact 

the District Office with any questions (815)765-3322.  

 

 Open house for next year will be Monday, August 18th from 4:30-6:00 pm.   

 

 August 19, 2014 is the first day of school for next year.  It will be a full day of stu-

dent attendance and lunch will be available.   


